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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I am very deeply concerned about your planned harvest. Times have changed since the early days and your lack

of forest buffer between designated harvest area and hiking trails is alarming. First photo is view from out house

and second from Lake Chocorua. Our sons hike the trails every day and have written many papers and

contributed stories to The Explorers Club about this range. In fact, we are hosting a meeting next summer and I

wonder what that group of Scientists will say to your harvest.

 

Please consider safer plan.

 

Respectfully.

 

Benedicte Hallowell
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